
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
12 May 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
   
To enable Nursery to carry out lots of fun creative activities we are asking for 
voluntary contributions of no more than £2.50. 
 
This will enable us to continue to provide your children with necessary resources 
required for our projects e.g. cooking ingredients, crafts supplies etc. 
 
Any donations and contributions will allow us to make the projects a wonderful 
learning experience.  
 
We would like to thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Nursery Team 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Please complete and return this slip Donation Slip (if you would like to) 
 
Name of Child: _________________________ Class: ________________ 
 
Amount donated: _________Date: ___________ Signature: __________________ 


